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PCSO Brianna WHELAN  

That summer went quickly and we were lucky to have such lovely 

weather up until recently.  

 

Not only do we cover our rural beat but on occasions we will have to 

go to other beats. During the hot weather I was called to go to 

Dulverton for 2 dogs that were in a car. By the time that I had got to 

Dulverton and had spoken with the caller, luckily the dogs had been 

removed from the car by the owner.  

 

I was called to a RTC in Oake where a car had gone around a corner 

and clipped the side causing the car to roll and leaving it on its roof. 

Luckily the driver and passenger were both okay and we were able 

to get the car recovered.  

 

During August there was a few reports of Nottingham Knockers in 

Wiveliscombe and Langford Budville area. If it is that you do 

experience anyone knocking at your door cold calling/ Nottingham 

Knockers, please let us know.  

 



As it was the summer holidays for Schools I was invited to In The 

Mix in Wiveliscombe to speak with the children about what I do as a 

PCSO and what is included in the job.  

 

We recently met with Wivey Kitchen to discuss about what they do 

and how they operate. This is a brilliant service that is providing 

helps with freshly cooked meals from food that would just go to 

landfill. If you would like any more information about this, please 

visit www.wiveykitchen.org.  

 

 

CSW 

It does appear that we are losing a lot of CSW groups/ members at 

the moment which is a great shame. If you know of anyone who 

would like to get involved, please let me know and I can get them 

added to the group.  

 

If there is anything you would like to discuss with me, please email 

me. If there is anything urgent, please call 999 or 101.  


